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Mr. Klaus Lambeck, Chief

January 24, 2006
Facilities, Siting & Environmental Analysis Division
Ohio Power Siting Board
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Borden Bldg., 3rd Floor
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43266-0573
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Dear Mr. Lambeck,

This letter is in response to the Letter of Notification on the above captioned
project filed on August 30, 2005. In the Letter of Notification it was indicated that
construction would start on the project on approximately December 3, 2006.
Construction on the project has been slightly delayed. In accordance with Ohio
Administrative Code § 4906-5-02(A)(5), please be advised that construction on this

project is expected to begin on February 13,2006, We will notify you once the project
has been completed.

Please contact me at (330) 761-4268 if you have any questions regarding this
project.

Sincerely,

LA

uss, Senior Transmission Engineer
Energy Delivery Technical Services

FirstEnergy Service Company
cc:J. O’Dell (OPSB)

ing are an
This 18 to certify that the lmeges appuar

accurate and complete reproduction of a case file
document delivered in the regular course of busi‘ness
Technician

Date Processad 13V ok,






